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Dear Professor Pokorny, 
Thank you so much for your letter 

am sorry I have not responded sooner. 
tion the Elliott Prize. 

704/892 - 2000 

August 27, 1985 

-- of some months ago! I 
You were very kind to men-

I have just returned from Italy, France, and Spain. I was able to 
see a number of our manuscripts containing Carolingian baptismal expos­
itions, and some I had not included in my inventory in my article. I 
hope to publish a revised list in my forthcoming book on baptismal in­
struction under the Carolingians. 

I must thank you again for the help you have been to me regarding 
the manuscripts. If I can be of any assistance to you, please let me 
know. I enclose a brief list of some of the most interseting manuscripts 
I have just seen, for which I now have my own notes or microfilm, in case 
you have any questions concerning them I could perhaps answer, or any 
comments of your own to make. 

Barcelona, Bibl. Univ. 228 
El Escorial, Real Bibl. de S. Lor. f.iv.9 

II II II II II II L.iii.8 
II II II II II II A.ii.12 

Milan, Bibl. Ambros. A.46.inf. 
Naples, Bibl. Naz. Vitt.-Eman. III, VI.G.37 
Nimes, Archives du Gard f.1.5 (thanks to your notification!) 
Novara, Bibl. Archiv. Storico Diocesano XXX 
Paris, BN lat. 2328 

II II II 1687 
Selestat, Bibl. mun. 132 (thanks to your notification!) 
Vatican, Vat. Chigi 316 

11 Vat. Reg. lat. 421 
11 Vat. lat. 3320 
11 Vat. lat. 1343 

Vendome, Bibl. mun. 55 

With my best wishes for your work, 


